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1. Register of Contacts for Goods Packed by Measure within APLMF

A contact list has been maintained of the 23 APLMF economies listed from within the Asia-Pacific region and also 3 regional metrology organisations. This has been circulated to all members on the list.

2. Survey of APLMF Member Economies on their current legislation for Goods Packed by Measure.

The survey questionnaire that was sent out to all APLMF full member and corresponding member economies in April 2008, the returned information has now been collated and was forwarded to the secretariat in July 2011, so it could be uploaded onto the APLMF website.

Responses were received from 16 full member economies and 1 corresponding member. 

The questionnaire covered questions specific to the following areas relating to Goods Packed by Measure:

· Labelling Requirements for Pre-packaged Products (OIML R79, Edition 1997)

· Quantity of Product in Pre-packages (OIML R87, Edition 2004)

· Other issues relating to goods packed by measure

· International Quantity Mark Scheme (IQ Scheme)

3. Collaboration and report on the work of OIML Technical Committee 6 (TC6) – Pre-packaged Products.

The meeting of OIML TC 6 Pre-packaged products that was scheduled to take place in Tokyo, Japan in March, however had to be postponed due to the devastating earthquake and subsequent tsunami that struck Japan.

This meeting has been rescheduled and is to be held 26 – 30 September 2011, at National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST), Gaithersburg, Maryland, USA.

The outcome of the meeting will be reported back to APLMF, in due course.
 

 

